

City of Springfield 127 W. Main Street Springfield, Kentucky 40069

Chris Essex Mayor

(859) 336-5440

January 2, 2025

Dear Community Members/Citizens of Springfield,

On Monday, December 23, 2024, the Springfield City Council adopted a new and updated Zoning and Subdivision Regulation Ordinance that became effective January 1, 2025. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve efficiency and responsiveness, we are implementing changes to permits, forms, and processes. These changes aim to enhance our services, improve communications, and ensure that our local government is better equipped to address the needs of our community. If you have any questions regarding specific services and procedures, please email, call, or visit www.springfieldky.org

Sincerely,

Joey Lee Zoning and Stormwater Enforcement Officer City of Springfield joey.lee@springfieldky.org